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Eve O'Sullivan

From: Ann Marie Donlon
Sent: 16 October 2020 15:46
To: Peter Keegan
Cc: Eve O'Sullivan
Subject: Change request No. CR07752

Dear Mr Keegan 
 
With respect to change request no. CR07752 relating to the Midleton waste water discharge licence reg. no. D0056-
01 and received on 14.09.20, please provide the following information so as to allow the Agency consider the 
request. 
 
Can you confirm that the population equivalent (PE) to which the original licence application related to (18,742 PE 
(breakdown of 10,048 population, planning permission granted 6,594 and Irish Distillers limited 2,100)) remains 
unchanged by the proposed change to the agglomeration?  
 
Thank you in advance. 
Best regards 
 
Ann Marie Donlon | Inspector 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Environmental Protection Agency 
Tel: +353 (0)21 4860804 (Direct) 
Irelands Environment 
 


